Audi of America, Inc.

<MONTH YEAR>

<CUSTOMER NAME>
<CUSTOMER ADDRESS>
<CUSTOMER CITY STATE ZIPCODE>

This notice applies to your vehicle: <VIN>

Dear Audi Owner,

We recently mailed you a safety recall notice regarding an issue with side airbag
cover(s) on certain 2015 model year Audi A3 vehicles. Upon further investigation, we
have discovered that the notice was sent to you in error.

Audi of America, Inc.

Please be assured that your vehicle is not subject to the safety recall defect and ifga,:aﬂi” ﬁ(ﬁd% e

does not require the recall repair. +1 800253 2834
www.audiusa.com

We deeply apologize for any inconvenience this error may have caused for you. If you
should have any questions about this communication, please contact Audi Customer
Protection at 1-800-253-2834 or via our “Contact Us” page at www.audiusa.com.

Sincerely,

Audi Customer Protection


http://www.audiusa.com/

